
From:  Andrew Macpherson <macfly@macfly.com>

Sent time:  10/15/2018 07:33:12 AM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Dear Elva,

Please register my opposition to this development due to the insane and life threatening stupidity of trying to build high rises in the
proximity of an earthquake fault that the state and the USGS has said is a serious danger.

Nothing more than a 6 story steel framed structure should be built within a quarter mile of a known fault line.

Warmest regards,  Andrew

_________________

Andrew Macpherson
Macfly Corp
8278 Hollywood Blvd
LA CA 90069

323 620 6565

macfly@macfly.com

www.macfly.com

@andrewmacphersonofficial
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